
Monday, July 1, 2024

Dear Ivan Nišavić,

On behalf of the International Studies Association, I am pleased to confirm your participation in our Joint International
Conference Knowing the global-local: Imagining pasts, debating futures

The conference took place from 18-21 June, 2024 at the University of Rijeka in Rijeka, Croatia. Please note for your
records that no food or beverage was included in the conference registration fee.

Thank you for participating on the items below and presenting your work. We look forward to your further participation in
the years to come.

Author on Paper: "Balkanism after the Balkans: Anti-Balkan Prejudices at the time of PC Culture" for Panel "Balkan
Pride and Prejudices: Balkanism, Orientalism and Self-Perceptions of Balkans in the Media and Academia" 
Wednesday, June 19, 2024, 10:30 AM

Author on Paper: "Escape from the Agora to the Garden in the contemporary Balkans" for Panel "Balkan Pride and
Prejudices: Balkanism, Orientalism and Self-Perceptions of Balkans in the Media and Academia" 
Wednesday, June 19, 2024, 10:30 AM

Please do not hesitate to contact ISA directly if you have any further questions regarding your participation.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Prof. Snježana Prijić-Samaržija
Madam Rector
University of Rijeka
Rijeka, Croatia

Jennifer Fontanella
Director of Operations
International Studies Association
362 Fairfield Way
Unit 4013
Storrs, CT 06269 - 4013, USA
jfontanella@isanet.org
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